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HEALTHCARE SUPPLY CHAIN ASSOCIATION (HSCA) WELCOMES LEADING SUPPLY 

CHAIN MANAGEMENT COMPANY ROi AS NEW MEMBER 

Washington, DC (June 12, 2017) – The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA), which represents 

the nation’s leading healthcare group purchasing organizations (GPOs), today welcomed ROi, a Missouri-

based, nationally recognized leader in healthcare supply management, as a new member.  

“HSCA is pleased to welcome ROi as our newest member and we look forward to advocating alongside 

ROi for policy solutions that help reduce health costs, and increase competition and innovation in the 

market,” said HSCA President and CEO Todd Ebert, R.Ph. “HSCA members are critical cost-savings 

partners to American hospitals, long-term care facilities, clinics, and surgery centers, helping to yield the 

value that allows providers to deliver the best care to patients. The continued growth of HSCA is a 

testament to the robust and unique line of sight that our industry has into the healthcare system and the 

resource that we are for the supply chain, policymakers, and healthcare stakeholders alike.”  

ROi was founded more than a decade ago by Mercy, one of the nation’s largest non-profit healthcare 

systems, today serving fellow providers across the United States who share a passion for supply chain 

excellence. As a provider-owned Accountable Supply Chain OrganizationTM, ROi focuses on all aspects of 

supply chain, from planning through fulfillment and consumption, to ensuring that the highest quality of 

care is delivered in the most cost-effective manner. ROi is the only provider to be ranked by Gartner as a 

top 10 healthcare supply chain every year of the ranking.  

### 

About the Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA)  

The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) represents the nation’s leading healthcare group 

purchasing organizations (GPOs), which are critical cost-savings partners to America’s hospitals, nursing 

homes, nursing home pharmacies, clinics, home healthcare providers and surgery centers. GPOs deliver 

billions in savings annually to healthcare providers, Medicare and Medicaid, and taxpayers. HSCA and its 

member GPOs are committed to delivering the best products at the best value to healthcare providers, to 

increasing competition and innovation in the market, and to being supply chain leaders in transparency 

and accountability. For more information, visit www.supplychainassociation.org. Follow HSCA on 

Twitter @HSCA. 
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